
December 13, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• Last week before Holiday break. Please encourage your student to complete all assignments and 
any make up work so that they may enjoy their vacation and be in a great position to finish the 
semester strong 

• Semester Exams will be held after break starting on Tuesday January 12 and run through Friday 
January 15. Exam schedules is posted on our website. Exam exemptions are available in our 
guidance office 

• Thursday December 17th our Performing Arts Department is putting on an outdoor, socially 
distanced and appropriately masked holiday show featuring band, chorus, dance and theater 
students. This is a free event – viewing can be from your vehicle or bring chairs for a better view. 
Masks must be worn. Come out and enjoy the sights and sounds of the season 

• Congratulations to our Volleyball players for making the PCAC all County team:  
o First Team Brianna Lloyd 
o Second Team Mary German 
o Honorable Mention: Adriana Parra 
o Thank you, ladies, for your outstanding contributions to our school and community 

• All EOC courses, Biology, US History, ELA, Geometry and Algebra are having student holiday 
challenges found easily through the Clever link on your student’s laptop or from our district 
website. Challenges are a fun way for students to review and learn concepts that they will be 
tested on the EOC. Encourage your student to participate and watch them soar and ace any 
exams they take 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


